
From: Kelly Bickett   
Sent: Friday, January 24, 2025 3:09 PM 
To: PUC-PUC <PUC@state.sd.us> 
Subject: [EXT] HP24-001 In the matter of the application by SCS Carbon Transport for a permit to 
construct a carbon dioxide transmission pipeline 
 
Commissioners Kristie Fiegen, Gary Hanson, and Chris Nelson,  
 
Along with other South Dakotans, I vigorously oppose SCS Carbon Transport's application 
to bury pipelines which will carry toxic chemicals throughout South Dakota.  If SCS Carbon 
Transport wishes to participate in the ethanol industry, it is incumbent upon them to 
develop a process which doesn't impose on, or create possible hazardous situations for 
the citizens of South Dakota.  In addition, this situation was addressed in the November 
2024 election, when the people of South Dakota overwhelmingly voted against carbon 
pipeline transport through our state.  
 
Please reject this and all future applications to construct carbon dioxide pipelines 
throughout South Dakota. 
 
Respectfully, 
-- 
Kelly Bickett 

  
Rapid City SD 

 
 
 




